
Walk for Health  21st February 2011 
 
On Monday 21st February Peter Davis led a Walk for Health. As on 
previous occasions the walk commenced from the Village Hall. A total 
of 7 people and 2 dogs took part despite a weather forecast of heavy 
rain which in the end did not materialise, just a bit damp. 
 
The 1½ hour walk started at the Village Hall and we made our way 
along the edge of the Common to Forge Road then through 
Bradenham Woods (The Coppice) to Bradenham Wood Lane turning 
left to end up behind Bradenham Manor. We then cut up across 
Pimlock’s Wood to come out at footpath H3. We followed H3 to Five 
Ways then staying on H3 we made our way back to Chapel Lane. 
 
We all arrive back save and sound even if a little damp and muddy. 
 

 
Standing in front of a saw pit on H3 

 

 
 


